From: I

To: Planning
Subject: [External] Re: Planning Consultation-UTT/21/2509/0P
Date: 14 January 2022 11:13:08

18C Cole End Lane
In reply to your email

I object strongly to the above as the traffic on the main road into saffron walden is already very heavy and
actually regularly comes to a stand still with long lines of vehicles and people becoming irate now, it can only
get worse with this proposal.

Regards

John Coster

Sent from my iPad

On 14 Jan 2022, at 07:39, <Planning@uttlesford.gov.uk> <Planning@uttlesford.gov.uk> wrote:
Planning Consultation '96 amendment to submitted documentation. Please see attached
Regards

Planning Department,
Uttlesford District Council,
London Road,

Saffron Walden,

Essex

CB11 4ER

T: 01799 510510
E: uconnect@uttlesford.gov.uk
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